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OSCE SECRETARY GENERAL: "WE CLOSELY MONITOR THE NAGORNO-KARABAKH
CONFLICT"

- 21.11.2017

APA (21 November 2017)

We closely monitor the Nagorno Karabakh conflict, said OSCE Secretary General Thomas
Greminger in an interview with RBK, APA reports.

According to him, a mission led by personal representative of the OSCE Secretary General Andrzej
Kasprzyk is closely watching the situation along the contact line.

"We were worried about the recent outbreak of the conflict. My role as Secretary General is to
support the work of the three co-chairs of the Minsk Group, whose efforts are aimed at finding a
peaceful solution to the Nagorno-Karabakh conflict, "T. Greminger said.

Thomas Greminger, 56-year-old Swiss diplomat was elected the new Secretary General of the
OSCE in July of this year.
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